
October 4, 2023 

Dear City Counsellors, 

I am writing to express my strong support for London’s Hubs plan to address the crisis of 
homelessness in our city.  

Homelessness in London is a major public health crisis and London’s proposed plan for 
addressing it through Hubs is based on an extremely well-designed compassionate community-
driven approach.  

The Hubs plan has my full support and I urge London City Council to implement it fully. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Tennant 
 London, ON, N6A 1X7 


